
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

9th March 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are taking part in a study with the London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine to evaluate Relationship, Sex 

and Health Education (RSHE) in secondary schools. 

 

A team of trained researchers will be in school on Monday morning to complete a survey with year 8 students. 

Attached to this letter is some information from Professor Chris Bonell, the lead professional for the study, about the 

questionnaire and how the results will be used. The responses on the questionnaire will be treated as confidential and 

anonymous and the data will be stored in accordance with data protection laws, including the General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR).  

If you have any further questions, Dr. Ruth Ponsford’s contact details are on the additional information sheet, or I am 

happy to speak to you if you ring reception.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Alex Mauger 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 

 


